
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

17. PROPOSED NEW ROAD AND RIGHT OF WAY NAMES 
 
 The Subdivisions Officer sought Board approval for four new road names, and one new right of way 

name.  The Board resolved: 
 
 1. To approve the names Lamorna Road, Foresters Crescent, Stoneleigh Green, Corsican Grove 

and Larchwood Lane for the Forest Park Estate subdivision. 
 
 2. To commend the developer in using the forestry theme in the naming of these streets. 


